
Submitted	On:
May	2,	2024,	09:10AM	EDT

Planning/Zoning	Application

Planning	&	Zoning	Department

Parcel	Number:	(Include	ALL
parcels) WD-515-1

Nearest	property	address	to	the
project	site:

Street	Address:	516	N	8th	St
City:	DePere
State:	WI
Zip:	54115

Check	each	project	type	that	is
being	applied	for: Site	Plan

Current	De	Pere	Zoning
Districts: I

Existing	Site	Land	Uses: Commercial

Proposed	Site	Land	Uses: Commercial

Does	the	project	comply	with
the	Comprehensive	Plan? Yes

Has	City	Staff	been	contacted
for	a	pre-consultation	meeting? Yes

Property	Owner: First	Name:	Doug
Last	Name:	Schoenwalder

Is	the	property	owner's	address
the	same	as	the	nearest
property	address?

Yes

Property	Owner's	Phone
Number: 9206552793

Property	Owner's	Email
Address: doug@ncledlighting.com

Is	someone	processing	the
project	for	the	property	owner
as	their	authorized
representative?

No

Please	attach	a	PDF	copy	of	the
site	plan.
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Would	you	like	a	basic	checklist
of	information	to	include	in	the
site	plan?

No

How	do	you	plan	on	paying	for Online	with	a	credit	card



your	application?

Total	Due: $350.00

Signature	Data First	Name:	DOUG
Last	Name:	SCHOENWALDER
Email	Address:	doug@ncledlighting.com

Signed	at:	May	2,	2024	9:00am	America/New_York
User's	Session	Information IP	Address:	174.103.193.77

Referrer	URL:	



 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 
 
Doug Schoenwalder 
DSSB LLC ET AL 
516 N Eighth ST 
De Pere, WI 54115 
 
RE:  Site Plan Review for the DSSB LLC ET AL Rear Façade Material Change at 516 N Eighth ST 

Parcel WD-515-1 
 
Dear Doug: 
 
Thank you for the site plan for the DSSB LLC ET AL Rear Façade Material Change at 516 N Eighth ST. The 
City of De Pere staff reviewed the site plan on May 10, 2024, and recommended approval, with the 
following condition that must be addressed prior to submitting a request for occupancy permits: 
 

o After any new exterior lighting is installed, provide a statement from the installer that the light 
spill from the property complies with Zoning Ordinance 14-95, including light trespass, neon 
lighting, dark sky compliant lighting, light color standards, mounted fixture heights, and prohibited 
temporary lighting. 

 
You may now proceed to the Inspection Division to begin the process of obtaining permits. Should you 
have any questions regarding the decision or require further information, feel free to contact me at 339-
4043 or pschleinz@deperewi.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Peter Schleinz 
Senior Planner | Zoning Administrator 
 
cc:  Daniel J. Lindstrom, AICP, Development Services Director 

Dennis Jensen, Senior Building Inspector 



2024 Site Plan Revision Summary 
1. Cover an approximately 210' 11" linear section of the east masonry facade (outlined in red) with 
    Premium Pro­Rib Premium Pro­Snap metal siding (color ­ Pinewood). 
 
2. No other changes are included in this site plan. 
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